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February 22, 2023 
 
Honorable Senator Sabina Flores Perez 
Chairman, Committee on Environment, Revenue and Taxation, Labor, Procurement, and 
Statistics, Research, and Planning 
Guam Congress Building 
163 Chalan Santo Papa 
Hagåtña, Guam 96910 
office@senatorperez.org 
 
Re: Bill 8-37 (COR) An Act to Add a New §5521 to Subarticle B of Article 3, Chapter 5, 

Title 5, Guam Code Annotated, Ensuring the Online Accessibility and Timely Posting of 
Any and All Government of Guam Invitations for Bids (IFBs) and Requests for Proposals 
(RFPs) on a Dedicated Government Website 

 
Hafa Adai Senator Perez and Committee Members, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Bill No. 8-37. The Guam Office of Public 
Accountability (OPA) wholeheartedly supports the intent and expedited passing of the bill. The 
only recommended amendment we would like to make is that the Government of Guam Office of 
Technology include a visible date and time the post was uploaded onto the website. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jerrick Hernandez at 
jhernandez@guamopa.com.  
 
Senseramente, 

 
Benjamin J.F. Cruz 
Public Auditor 


